
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 5, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 936 
Re: Terminal Change - Buffalo, NY to be Replaced with Seneca, NY 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective November 19, 2007, CSX will transition service currently served by the Buffalo, 
NY intermodal terminal to a new intermodal terminal in Seneca, NY. 
  
The new facility will feature a 3000' processing track and 2 support tracks for improved terminal 
productivity.  It is located approximately 14 miles Southwest of the current facility. 
  
Pacer Stacktrain will communicate the transition plan once we get closer to the opening date of the 
Seneca terminal. 
 
New Address: 
CSX Intermodal Facility 
257 Lake Avenue 
Blasdell, NY 14219 
Hours: Mon.-Fri. 0600-2200, Sat 0600-1200 
 
If you have any questions about this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative for additional information. 
We appreciate your business. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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